
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: June 27, 2000 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, John Robbins and Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 10:08 PM 

 
Sally motioned, John seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30 PM. 
 
Minutes of last meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 
 
1st order of business is a letter from Tighe and Bond about payment they requested for the 
completion of the land fill closure.  Sally and Selectman Foley reviewed the letter and a meeting 
with Tighe and Bond will be scheduled. 
 
Selectman Foley also discussed Peter Frei’s paperwork on his deed restriction.  Sally had 
requested that Mr. Frei place a deed restriction on the garage, Mr. Frei worded the restriction to 
say property which Sally felt was not what had been requested and might not be binding.  Sally 
voted against and John and Dave voted to give Mr. Frei his letter of compliance. 
 
Mike Klimezak came in looking for a certificate of Title V compliance for the sale of his land.  
Arthur had a copy of it, but stipulated that a water test is needed before the Title V letter of 
compliance is issued.  When the water test results are presented the certificate will be issued. 
 
Mike Cocaine Came in to get a certificate of Title V compliance. 
 
Prince Lee stopped in for information on 11 Lakeview Road – The system has failed and is in 
need of complete replacement. 
 
Thomas Shaw came in to discuss problems with his 10 year old system not working correctly.  
His water softener apparently empties into the septic system and may be the cause of his leach 
field failure.  He was told to get an engineer to work in a reserve area of his leach field. 
 
Sally motioned, John seconded - Meeting Adjourned 10:08PM. 
 


